ETWALL PARISH COUNCIL

VACANCY FOR TWO PARISH COUNCILLORS

We are looking for someone who is willing to fully participate in our monthly meetings (together with some ad hoc committee meetings) and who has time to spare to carry out some duties in between meetings.

If you are interested or would like to see what the Parish Council does please come along to our next meeting on 3rd July 2017 at 7.30 pm in the Frank Wickham Hall. For more information please contact

Mrs L Gardner Tel: 01283 733077

Email: etwallpc@jimgardner.co.uk